Franklin Cultural Council Meeting
June 1, 2017
7:00 pm.

Municipal Building, Room 106

Tamara Starr and Lillian Gould introduced as new members
Old Business
a. LCC Basics training — Lillian, Teresa, Tamara (mass-culture.org; Username:
Franklin, Password: R5B33K)
b. Town ethics test needs to be taken by everyone
c. Follow up to CAAD—surveys were reviewed, press coverage was discussed,
feedback was reviewed—all positive; only negative was that people wanted it to be
longer
Council members appointments/re-appointments — Lillian taking over for Lesley; Rob &
Tamara technically over June 30, will be reappointed in June as they were taking over
for seats that were vacated
Upcoming partner opportunities/advocacy postcards
a. Strawberry Stroll, June 8 — do we want a table there? Decision is no, too quickly
to pull it together.
b. Concerts on the Common? - Wed's July 5-Aug 9? Decision is no, in favor of
Cultural Festival
c. Cultural Festival, Wed-Sun, July 26-30—yes, we will have a table at the opening
festivities, as well as at least 2 other days to present advocacy postcards and talk
about what the FCC does
. Arts and culture roundtables—group decides to start holding quarterly roundtables as an
opportunity to get people networked together. First will be in the fall.
a. Should we repeat workshops schedule for those or come up with new topics? It's
decided to do new topics in more informal setting.
. Web-based workshops were discussed and decided we didn't have manpower to
complete at this point.
Decide we do want a grant workshop in the fall to help people fill out grant apps. Date
TBD.
. New Business —none presented




